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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION  

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

 
The City of Vallejo is proposing operational improvements at the I-80/Hiddenbrooke Parkway interchange 
to address existing and future vehicle queues on Hiddenbrooke Parkway. The project will convert the 
existing stop sign-controlled intersections of the I-80 ramps with American Canyon Road and 
Hiddenbrooke Parkway, and the intersection of Hiddenbrooke Parkway and McGary Road, into 
roundabouts. Conversion of these intersections to roundabouts will not require modification of the 
existing American Canyon Road overcrossing of I-80. The project will require modification of the on and 
off-ramps where they intersect with local roads but would not involve changes to the ramp connections 
with I-80 or the existing mainline of the freeway. All proposed improvements would occur within existing 
State and local public rights of way. No displacement of an existing business or homes, nor the 
acquisition of private property would be required. In addition, no nonstandard design features are 
necessary to implement the project.  
 
The Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration is available on the City’s website at: 
 

   www.cityofvallejo.net 
 
Public comments can be sent to: 
 
City of Vallejo 
Attn. David Yatabe 
Public Works-Engineering Division 
555 Santa Clara Street 
Vallejo, CA 94590 
 
Or by email to: David.Yatabe@cityofvallejo.net  

PROPOSED ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION 
 
Pursuant to the requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), an Initial Study and 
Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) have been prepared for the project. It has been determined 
that with mitigations, the project will not have a significant effect on the environment. 

 
Initial Study and Draft MND Review Period: May 10, 2021 to June 8, 2021 

 
The Initial Study and Draft MND, and all relevant documents are available for public review and comment 
at: 
 www.cityofvallejo.net 
 

Comments on the Initial Study and Draft MND must be emailed to: David.Yatabe@cityofvallejo.net or 
mailed to the City of Vallejo, Public Works-Engineering Division, Attention:  David Yatabe, 555 Santa Clara 
Street, Vallejo, CA  94590.  Comments must be received in writing no later than 6:00 P.M. on Tuesday,  
June 8, 2021. The comments should focus on the sufficiency of the environmental documentation in its 
discussion of the possible impacts of the project. 
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STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION 
Planner:  
David Yatabe 

Telephone:  
      707-648-4300    

Email:  
David.Yatabe@cityofvallejo.net 

Date of Notice: 01/07/21 Christina Ratcliffe,  
Interim Planning and Development Services Director 

 


